
MEMBERSHIP 

 

Mr Laurence Hughes alternate Prosthetists and Orthotists member resigned from 

Council on 24 April 2002.  The Department of Health approached the British 

Association of Prosthetists and Orthotists regarding a replacement and Mr Ian Massey 

was nominated.   Mr Massey accepted the appointment.  The Privy Council Office is 

in the process of issuing the formal appointment offer.   

 


